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DBRS MORNINGSTAR AFFIRMED SLOVENIA’S RATING ‘A (high)’, STABLE 
TREND 
 
 
On 21 August 2020 DBRS Morningstar affirmed Slovenia’s rating ‘A (high)’, stable 
trend.  
 
Since the coronavirus outbreak Slovenia’ ratings by different rating agencies have been 
affirmed. Rating agency Moody’s (Baa1, outlook positive) affirmed the rating on Slovenia in 
April, Standard & Poor’s (AA-, outlook stable) in June and so did Fitch Ratings in July (A, 
outlook stable). DBRS Morningstar’s assesment proved again that Slovenia maintains its level of 
creditworthiness. 
 
The rating report can be found on the DBRS Morningstar website: 
https://www.dbrsmorningstar.com/  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
DISCLAIMER: The information included in this Newsletter corresponds to the best value obtained for each period at the date of 
publication, and has been carefully compiled. The possibility of any mistake cannot, however, be excluded. The Treasury bears no 
responsibility for losses incurred as a result of using this document. This document may not be copied, distributed for any 
commercial purposes or published in any other way without the consent of the Treasury. This document contains data which are for 
information purposes only. They do not constitute an offer or invitation to subscribe or to purchase securities, nor are the information 
contained thereon meant to serve as a basis for any kind of obligation, contractual or otherwise. 
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